
History: The Stuarts. What were the social and religious changes that occurred in Britain during this time? Children will develop a chronologically secure understanding of this significant period of British history by diving deeper into the changing power of the monarchy during the 17th century.                                                 Geography: Europe and Western Europe. Children will learn more about the key physical and human features of this part of the world. They will develop their skills of using maps and atlases, learning about climate, trade, capital cities, landscape, mountain areas and settlements and will finish with a comparative study of Paris and London.                                       Science: Electricity. This unit will see the children learning about electrical circuits, identifying and naming different parts, using switches, bulbs and buzzers and recognising common conductors and insulators. They will learn about electrical safety.                                                             Art: Printing (related to electricity topic) where children will evaluate modern day art and develop printing skills from this.                                              DT: Sandwich Snacks. Children will investigate healthy diets, investigate different breads and fillings to design their own healthy sandwich.                                                                           Music: Mamma Mia. The children will Listen and Appraise, learn and understand this style of music as well as listening and comparing other music of a similar style. They’ll use the glockenspiels to play the instrumental, improvising and composing.                                                                              Spanish: The Seasons                                                     Computing:  Touch typing, emails and online safety                  R.E.: How are important events remembered? PSHE: Being in my World                                         P.E.: On Friday afternoon and will be led by Michaela. Please ensure your child wears a correct Aberford school PE kit to school and trainers. 

















Maths: Lessons will be taught in two sets, Year 4 led by Mrs Warner and Year 3 by Mrs O’Neill.                                                                        Year 4: Place Value including: numbers to 1000 and 10,000, partitioning, estimating, comparing, ordering, rounding and Roman Numerals. Addition and Subtraction including: up to 4 digit numbers, using efficient strategies, estimating answers and checking strategies.                                                  Year 3: Place Value including: numbers to 100 and 1000, partitioning, representing numbers, 1,10,100 more or less and estimating. Addition and Subtraction including: 1’s, 10’s and 100’s exchanging, estimating and inverse operations.


	








Things to Remember:


Monday – Reading books & reading records due


Thursday – Homework books due


                     Spelling test


Friday – PE. All children to come to school in PE kit             


Daily - Reading book/record & water bottles





Please note: Class 3 will be taught by Mrs O’Neill on a Tuesday afternoon for Science and RE and for an hour on Wednesday afternoon for Art/D.T for me to be released for SLT meetings, curriculum and subject leadership work.





English: We begin by trying to solve a very strange occurrence that has happened in Class 3 over the summer holidays whereby frogs on lily pads appear to have taken over the classroom! Class 3 will be assuming their positions as roving reporters to investigate this unusual incident, compiling all of their research into a newspaper report! This is all based around the David Wiesner picture book ‘Tuesday’. We then turn our attention to the novel ‘Varjak Paw’ by SF Said where we will focus on character study, use of language, letter writing, punctuating speech accurately, using relative clauses and even writing our very own adventure stories. Whole Class Reading will take place daily where children will be exposed to a variety of text extracts based on different subjects and will be using our ‘VIPERS’ reading skills to delve deeper into the texts. Grammar and punctuation is an important part of our English work and we will be teaching this through our reading and writing as well as explicit Grammar and Punctuation sessions. Handwriting and presentation remain a focus and expectations of this will be high across written work in all subjects!











WELCOME FROM MRS WARNER…   A very warm welcome back to the new academic year and to our new Year 3 and Year 4 children. Welcome to our new Year 3’s who have moved ‘across the playground’ and in to a new building and welcome back to our Year 4’s who are now the oldest in the class! I am very proud of how all of the children have returned to school, full of enthusiasm and eager to learn. I am very much looking forward to the year ahead and I know the children are too (





Class 3 News!








